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Welcome to the first Alden Ewell Free Library Association newsletter for 2019! 

With the busyness of the holidays behind us, it’s time to think about what 2019 has in store for the library. Invitations 

will be going out soon for our yearly Association meeting on March 4 at 7 PM; please plan to attend and vote on the re-

chartering resolution that was announced in the December newsletter. Buffalo and Erie County Library System Director 

Mary Jean Jakubowski will be there to answer any questions Association members might still have about this very 

important step toward a brighter future for our library. 

Our January raffle of a portable air compressor/LED light, windshield de-icer, and automobile glass cleaner is still 

ongoing; stop by and check out three or more items for your chance to win! 

The library will be closed January 21 for Martin Luther King, Jr. Day and February 18 for Presidents’ Day. 

As always, thank you for reading our newsletter; if you wish to unsubscribe, directions can be found at the bottom of the 

page. 

Upcoming programs (call or stop by for more information): 

 Lego Club January 15 at 6 PM in the children’s room 

 Chess Club/Board Game Night January 17 and February 7 at 6:30 PM in the Taylor Meeting Room 

 Story Time January 19 and February 2 at 12:30 PM in the children’s room 

 Science Fun January 24 at 6 PM in the children’s room 

 Share a Story with Sadie January 26 at 1 PM in the Taylor Meeting Room 

 Pom Pom Pals February 12 at 6 PM in the children’s room 

 Book a Technology Trainer February 13 at 1 PM in the Taylor Meeting Room 

 Used Book Sale will begin February 16 in the book sale room 

 My Friends Make Me Happy! Jan Thomas Story Time February 23 at 12:30 PM in the children’s room 

Association events: 

 Association meeting at 7 PM on Monday, March 4 in the Taylor Meeting Room; Board meeting to follow—please 
plan to attend to vote on the resolution to re-charter the library 

 Volunteers are needed to man the table at our next Used Book Sale. If you are able to donate an hour or two on 
Saturday, February 16 or during any of our open hours the following week (February 19, 20, or 21) please call 
Joy Insinna at 716-579-2585. 

 
View our online programming calendar here. 

Find our Association website here. 
Visit us on the Buffalo & Erie County website here. 

https://calendar.google.com/calendar/embed?src=hia63pcn2p112k5or94p2oa17k%40group.calendar.google.com&ctz=America%2FNew_York
https://www.aldenewellfreelibrary.com/
http://www.buffalolib.org/content/library-locations/ewell


Alden Ewell Free Library • 13280 Broadway • Alden, NY • 937-7082 
Mondays/Wednesdays 9 AM – 4 PM • Tuesdays/Thursdays noon – 8 PM • Saturdays 9 AM – 2 PM 

 If you no longer wish to receive our newsletter, simply respond to this email with “unsubscribe” as a subject 
line. Thank you! 


